
Becky Yunk Walsh 
 
My life dramatically changed for the better when a friend of mine told me about Taking it 
Lightly in 1989. I took my course in November, I think. I volunteered about 10 times after 
that before I moved away. I really wanted to do more. If I could have made a career at 
the Center I would have. 
 
I came back to Wisconsin and volunteered for a Taking It Lightly weekend. It was like 
coming home. For 2025 I very much want to volunteer at every weekend they have and 
I would really like to be more involved. My husband has now taken Taking It Lightly so 
we can share in volunteering at the weekends together. He loves this work as well. I 
think he’llreally be able to help me find and raise monies for the Starfish Foundation as 
well.  
 

 


